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Rehabilitation of the 8th Street Bridge over  
Shamokin Creek 

 

Project By Partners Survey QR 

  
 

 
Public Survey 

 
Northumberland County in partnership with PennDOT Engineering District 3-0 is conducting public outreach 
for the rehabilitation of the 8th Street bridge over Shamokin Creek in the City of Shamokin, Northumberland 
County. An important part of this outreach includes feedback from the local school district, municipality, 
emergency services, and property owners.  
 
Please use this form or the QR Code above to provide important information about your property, facility 
or service, or access considerations and any comments or concerns. If you have a concern about a specific 
bridge related issue, please reference it below in the comments. Surveys must be returned by December 6, 
2024. Thank you for your time.  
 

1. Do you live within approximately 2 miles of the project? (Circle   Y   or   N   ) 
 

2. Do you regularly (few times a month) traverse the existing roadway? (Circle   Y   or   N   ) 
 

3. What deficiencies most concern you? (Circle all that apply) 

Intersection  
Alignment 

Pedestrian 
Access 

Flooding Shoulders 
Business 
Access 

Other 
(Provide Below) 

Other 
Description: 

    

 

 

4. Do you have any concerns about the proposed project? (Circle   Y   or   N   ) 
Write concern here: 
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5. Do you have any concerns about the proposed construction schedule? (Circle   Y   or   N   ) 
Write concern here: 

6. Do you have any concerns about the proposed detours? (Circle   Y   or   N   ) 
Write concern here: 

7. Do you have any additional specific comments, concerns or questions? (Circle   Y   or   N   ) 
Please list them and the project team will get back to you. Provide your contact information below. 

 

Name:         Email:  ______________________________ 
 
Address:             
 

Please Return Completed Forms to: 
ATTN: Eric Bruggeman 

Skelly and Loy, Inc., A Terracon Company 
449 Eisenhower Boulevard, Suite 300 

Harrisburg, PA 17111 
 

Or  
 

ebruggeman@skellyloy.com 
 

 


